
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To our valued customers and partners, 
 
Our Professional Drivers can continue to enjoy free breakfasts, coffees and showers 
until the end of June. Thousands of free breakfasts and coffees have been enjoyed so 
far and we look forward to serving many more. A free shower with any Irving fuel 
purchase also remains available. To see all participating locations, please visit 
irvingoil.com/thankyoudrivers. 
 
Our Big Stop restaurant teams are hard at work getting ready to welcome you back to 
our dining rooms in Maine and New Brunswick. We plan on reopening within the next 
week – stay tuned to our social media channels for more updates.  
 
In the meantime, we are here to serve you takeout, with online ordering now available at 
many of our Big Stop locations. To give it a try, visit irvingoil.com/ordernow.  
 
Professional Drivers are essential to all of us and we want to hear from them. Please 
encourage your Drivers to text our feedback numbers, which can be found on all of our 
grab & go breakfast bags, as well as at all of our pump, washroom and shower facilities. 
 
Thank you to the hardworking teams that continue to keep the supply chain moving. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Irving Oil Fleet Team 
 

https://www.irvingoil.com/en-CA/fleet-professional-drivers/professional-driver-offer
https://www.irvingoil.com/en-CA/fleet-professional-drivers/professional-driver-offer
https://order.ueat.io/integration/bf42eed6-9006-4659-ba8b-3ec958581cf6/en-CA#/

